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June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Primary 7 Moving On Visit – Group 1
We are currently working within Phase 1 of the Covid 19 Route Map to recovery. Schools reopened to staff this week to support with preparing for Phase 3 when children return to school under a blended model of part-time in-school teaching and part-time in-home learning.  Within Phase 1, we can also plan for our Primary 7 learners to return to school, for a final session, before they transition to high school.  

We would like to invite your child to attend their session at St Andrew’s Primary School on:

Time is in letter sent and also sent in text message
During this visit, your child will get the opportunity to meet with a member of the St David’s High School Guidance Team, as well as spending some time with peers and primary staff to mark the end of their primary school experience.  

We will operate within the Government guidelines of physical distancing and hand-washing throughout the transition visit.  When arriving at school for the visit, please line up outside the main school entrance, following the physical distancing markers.  Members of staff will meet your child at the entrance and take them into school.  Unfortunately we will be unable to welcome parents into the building, on this occasion.

Attendance at the transition visit can only be for those children who are well. Please do not send your child if he/she is unwell.  We also understand that some families may be shielding or self-isolating and are unable to attend the transition visit. 

Please can you email the school confirming if your child can attend their visit date.  

standrews.ps@midlothian.gov.uk

In the meantime, if you have any questions, or want to share information that would support your child’s transition to high school, please contact us via the school email address. 

Kind regards

Joanne Hunter

Depute Headteacher 

St Andrew’s Primary School      	Acting Headteacher


Gowkshill	Mrs Liz Laird


Gorebridge			


Midlothian                                                                   


EH23 4DA                                                                     


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk" �standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk�


Web: standrews.mgfl.net


PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER


0131 271 4670














